
Years 5/6 Autumn 2020 Bromley Hills Key Stage 2

Writing 

Narrative

Write stories that contain mythical, legendary or
historical characters or events.

Write stories of adventure.

Write stories of mystery and suspense.

Non-fiction

Write recounts.

Write explanations.

Write non-chronological reports.

Poetry

Write poems that convey an image (simile,
word play, rhyme and metaphor).

Reading

Read and listen to a wide range of styles of text,
including fairy stories, myths and legends.

Listen to and discuss a wide range of texts.

Increase familiarity with a wide range of books,
including myths and legends,  traditional  stories,
modern fiction, classic British fiction and books
from otherâ€¨ cultures.

Take part in conversations about books.

Read and listen to whole books.

Communication

Engage in meaningful discussions in all areas of
the curriculum.

Listen to and learn a wide range of subject
specific vocabulary.

Through reading identify vocabulary that
enriches and enlivens stories.

Practise and rehearse sentences and stories,
gaining feedback on the overall effect and the
use of standard English.

Mathematics

Count and calculate in increasingly complex
contexts, including those that cannot be
experienced first hand.

Rigorously apply mathematical knowledge
across the curriculum, in particular in science,
technology and computing.

Deepen conceptual understanding of
mathematics by frequent repetition and
extension of key concepts in a range of
engaging and purposeful contexts.

Explore numbers and place value so as to read
and understand the value of all numbers.

Add and subtract using efficient mental and
formal written methods.

Multiply and divide using efficient mental and
formal written methods.

Science

Physics

Sound

Look at sources, vibration, volume and pitch

Earth and space

Look at the movement of the Earth and the
Moon.

Art & Design

Learn about the great artists, architects and
designers in history.

Computing

Describe how internet search engines find and
store data; use search engines effectively; be
discerning in evaluating digital content; respect
individuals and intellectual property; use
technology responsibly, securely and safely.

Select, use and combine a variety of software
(including internet services) on a range of digital
devices to accomplish given goals, including
collecting, analysing, evaluating and presenting
data and information.

Geography

Locate the geographic zones of the world.

Use maps, atlases, globes and digital/computer
mapping to locate countries and describe
features studied.

History

A study of a theme in British history.

Personal Development

Study role models who have achieved success.

Physical Education

Play competitive games, modified where
appropriate, such as football, netball, rounders,
cricket, hockey, basketball, badminton and
tennis and apply basic principles suitable for
attacking and defending.

Religious Education

Study the beliefs, festivals and celebrations of
Christianity.

Additional Content
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